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WEB Minutes

1. Welcome and apologies

The chair welcomed Council and gave apologies.

Present: Prof Dame Nancy Rothwell (President) /2@%4
Prof Chris Kirk (Hon Secretary) / S
Dr Pat Goodwin (Hon Treasurer)
Dr Liz Lakin 20 ?w Shles
Dr Kim Hardie :
Dr Aileen Allsop
Dr Paul Brooker i
Mr Tim Brigstocke ‘
Prof Chris Garland
Prof Pete Downes (by phone)

Observers: Prof Dame Jean Thomas, President Elect
Dr Mark Downs, Chief Executive
Mr Jono Bruun, Chief Executive, BPS
Mr Phil Wheat, Chief Executive, STAM
Ms Rachel Lambert-Forsyth, Director of Education & Training
Mr Jon Kudlick, Director of Membership, Marketing & Communication
Dr Laura Bellingan, Director of Science Policy
Dr Stephen Benn, Director of Parliamentary Affairs
Ms Natasha Neill, Executive Officer
Ms Jen Crosk (Minutes)

Apologies:  Prof Julia Buckingham
Prof Rosie Hails
Dr Jeremy Pritchard
Prof John Coggins
Prof David Blackbourn
Prof Richard Reece
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1.1  Declaration of interests

No declarations were made.

Minutes of the previous meeting held on 12 December 2013
2.1 Review of action points

All actions had been completed.

2.2  Matters arising not on the Agenda

No matters were raised.

2.3 Approval of Minutes and Web Minutes

Decision: Council AGREED the Minutes and Web minutes of the meeting held on 12
December 2013.

2.4 Conflicts of interest

Liz Lakin and Pete Downes noted their interest in the approval of accredited degrees at the
University of Dundee under item 4.1

Section A: Policy & Stfategy

3.

Education & Training
3.1 Report from ETP

Rachel Lambert-Forsyth (RLF) gave an update on the A Level reform process. Both
SCORE and HUBS had submitted a response to the Ofqual Consultation, with SCORE also
providing Ofqual with a set of principles for the assessment of practical work. Council felt
that the Society should write to Ofqual, making clear that proposed reforms would not be
good for the future of biologists, with a copy of the letter going to the Secretary of State for
Education.

RLF added that there had been a soft launch of Talk Biology at the ASE Conference in
January and ETP Committee members were in the process of proposing suitable groups to
test the site.

Council noted that the Curriculum Committee was starting to take up their task. In addition,
work supporting teachers in higher education had included a workshop for new lecturers.





















